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Pochong At Sembawang Park
Dear Ghost Busters, 

That picture isnt mine. My cousin, Masturah told me to forward this to SFOGS.com She said that it was taken by her sister-in-law's friends on a video camera at Sembawang Park sometime around June this year. And she said that her sister-in-law's friend cut and paste it from a video cam. and claimed that when they went to see the video again, they saw "that" thingy ... So I hope this info is enough. 

Yours Truly,
Linda @~,~'~~ 

